CITY OF MOULTON
CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION
APRIL 10, 2017
@ 5:00 PM

PRESENT: Mayor Roger Weatherwax

COUNCIL MEMBERS:  Brent White
Jason White
Joyce Jeffreys
Cassandra Lee
Denise Lovett

Danny Owens was introduced by Mayor Weatherwax and Joyce Jeffreys as the landscaper that they
had meet and spoken with concerning adding plants at the entrances to the City Cemetery. Mr.
Owens presented the council with his recommendations and all was received well.

Cost for the laser leveling, irrigation and seeding for the new ball park are being considered by
Jackie.

At the last Council Meeting the rate increase for the OptiMed was given to Council Members to
review and since that time Blue Cross Blue Shield has sent information about their increases so in
addition to the OptiMed, Blue Cross Blue Shield is also having an increase in premiums which the
Mayor presented information about to the Council.

The City Attorney is finalizing the agreement with the Lawrence County Solid Waste to present to
Council at a later time.

Damon Morgan — Building Inspector has submitted his resignation to Chief Lyndon McWhorter with
an effective date of April 21, 2017. Due to the vacancy of this department the council will review
the job description before taking applications.

Several other topics were discussed including the nuisance ordinance also needing to be reevaluated
due to not meeting the needs to follow through on problems, some employees are coming up on
their 6 month probationary period ending, and also the need for supervisors to do evaluations
regularly on employees.
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